
 

Inter District 2021 

Division A 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen 

We will commence division A bowling at Wetherill Park on October 30th at 11.00am. 

There is a maximum of 6 weeks available for a competition, so we have decided not to 

continue with the competition but to organize a mini comp for those weeks. It will be 

based on the same triples format with the same rules and conditions. 

Prize money collected year-to- date will be returned to the team captain for 

distribution.  

The cost of the 6 weeks comp will be $35.00 per week which covers lineage and prize 

fund only.  We will pay out all the prize fund money collected in the 6 weeks.   

Other dates and venues as follows:   

– Windsor – November 6th – To be confirmed  

– Wetherill Park – November 13th 

– Windsor – November 20th 

– Wetherill Park – November 27th 

– Wetherill Park – December 4th – Xmas tournament and final for the mini comp. 

Please confirm your attendance by emailing John Nichols perfect300@optusnet.com.au 

or James franks at axelfranks@outlook.com Or via Facebook 

Please remember everybody must be double vaccinated to enter Wetherill Park and 

Windsor Bowls, so please have your digital vaccination certificate with you. 

Note: This mini comp is NOT restricted to existing ID bowlers but is open to everybody 

who would like to participate. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Brian Hird  

Chairperson ID 
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